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SUMMARY OF ITEM FOR ACTION,  
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TOPIC:    Coppin State University: Bachelor of Science in Marketing 
 
COMMITTEE:   Education Policy 
 
DATE OF COMMITTEE MEETING:  June 6, 2012 
 
SUMMARY: The proposed Bachelor of Science in Marketing is an outgrowth of the existing special-
ized track within the Business program.  Expanding specialized tracks into majors is consistent with 
other university models in the region and nationally.  The proposed B.S. degree in Marketing will 
prepare students for graduate school, as well as entry-level and advanced positions in the job mar-
ket.  The proposed major offers a variety of courses including marketing research, advertising, sales 
management, logistics and international marketing.  The major as designed integrates theory with 
business practice, which is attractive to business entities because the fundamentals of the program 
are delivered in an experience-driven format with an emphasis on values-centered leadership and 
responsible business practice. 

The B.S. degree will provide graduates the opportunity to gain employment in marketing-related po-
sitions such as marketing specialist/managers, market research analysts, advertising managers, 
public relations specialists/managers, sales supervisors/managers, etc.  These positions play major 
roles in both manufacturing and service economy and can be found in both the public and private 
sectors.  According to the Maryland Department of Labor and the Federal Bureau of Labor Statistics, 
employment in the following areas of marketing are projected to grow between 2008 and 2018 as 
follows: market research analysts (25%), marketing managers (11%) and public relations specialist 
(22%). 

 
ALTERNATIVE(S):  The Regents may not approve the program or may request further information. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   No additional funding is necessary.  The program will be supported through 
tuition and reallocated funds. 
 
CHANCELLOR’S RECOMMENDATION:   That the Committee on Education Policy recommend 
that the Board of Regents approve the proposal from Coppin State University to offer the Bachelor of 
Science in Marketing. 
 
 
COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION: Approval. 

 
DATE:  June 6, 2012 

 
BOARD ACTION: 

  
DATE: 

 
SUBMITTED BY:  Irwin Goldstein  (301) 445-1992 irv@usmd.edu 
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